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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Dan Nesler <danesler@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 3:52 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: 1378 Ashland Avenue water meter

The fee was not accepted when I dropped off the appeal. Let me know if you need it now.   
 
Thanks, 
Dan 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Oct 31, 2018, at 3:27 PM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Can you tell if our office accepted the filing fee? 
  
-Mai Vang 
  

From: Dan Nesler [mailto:danesler@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 12:22 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1378 Ashland Avenue water meter 
  
Great, thank you for the update. 
  
-Dan Nesler 

 
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 12:33 PM 
To: Dan Nesler; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: 1378 Ashland Avenue water meter  
  
Mr. Nesler, 
  
Marcia Moermond has scheduled your appeal for Tuesday, November 13 @ 3 p.m. in Room 330 City 
Hall.  In the event the matter is resolved before the hearing date, the hearing will be cancelled.  If you 
don’t hear from me, the meeting will be as scheduled. 
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From: Dan Nesler [mailto:danesler@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 8:26 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1378 Ashland Avenue water meter 
  
Hello Marcia and Mai, 
  
Just checking in and looking for an update on the status of this. It has now been three weeks 
since I stopped in to file the appeal, and almost 5 weeks from when I first tried to get a permit 
from St. Paul Regional Water Services. When we spoke last week Marcia, I believe you were 
going to try and talk with the Deputy City Attorney. 
  
Thank you, 
  

Dan Nesler 
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 9:22 AM 
To: Dan Nesler 
Subject: RE: 1378 Ashland Avenue water meter  
  
Sorry and yes.  Marcia Moermond is still consulting with staff so I will let you know as soon as I can. 
  
Thank you. 
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From: Dan Nesler [mailto:danesler@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 3:00 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1378 Ashland Avenue water meter 
  
Hello, 
  
My name is Dan Nesler. I stopped in on Wednesday last week to file an appeal in regards to my 
proposed water meter location as part of my basement remodeling project. When I stopped in, 
you took a copy of my appeal application, but did not take any payment yet, as I believe you 
were still looking into the details with St. Paul Regional Water Services.  
  
I am just looking for an update on the status of my application. If you have any questions or 
need any information from me, please let me know. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Dan Nesler 


